
March 31, 2024 

Dear Friends, 

We send forth loving greetings from Friends at Fallsington Monthly Meeting in Fallsington, 

Pennsylvania, part of the Philadelphia Yearly Meeting of the Religious Society of Friends. With 

this letter, we commend to your loving care friend Amy Duckett Wagner, a member of 

Fallsington Monthly Meeting who is led to travel among Quakers. 

Amy has been travelling with a minute from Fallsington Meeting since 2015 when she shared 

her leading to travel to worship among friends. This letter includes updates about this friend’s 

work, travel plans and her music ministry, which is recognized by our meeting. Amy is a singer, 

songwriter and guitarist who works as a performing musician in retirement communities, places 

of worship and folk music venues. She shares her music within our Monthly and Yearly Meeting, 

and when she travels among Friends. 

After serving as Clerk of our Meeting during the pandemic, Amy currently clerks the 

Membership Development/Outreach Committee and organizes a social justice music singer-

songwriter concert series at our Meeting. She has served on the Aging Assistance Granting 

Group for Philadelphia Yearly Meeting for many years. 

In 2016, Amy traveled as an Open Representative from Philadelphia Yearly Meeting to FWCC, 

Friends World Committee for Consultation international plenary in Peru, and has participated in 

FWCC meetings since then. This year, Philadelphia Yearly Meeting’s Quaker Life Council asked 

Amy to become an official representative to FWCC to PYM and attend the upcoming FWCC 

international plenary in Johannesburg in August. 

This summer at FGC (Friends General Conference) Annual Gathering, she will facilitate a 

weeklong workshop – “Meeting for Worship for Singing: Roots, Branches, Fruit.” Amy is a 

member of the Pendle Hill international worship community. 

Friends at Fallsington will hold Amy in the Light and pray for her safe travel. We trust that your 

time together will be blessed by Divine Spirit and look forward to hearing about the worship, 

music and visitation with Friends. 

On behalf of Fallsington Monthly Meeting, 

 
Michael Caro, Clerk 

Fallsington Monthly Meeting 

6300 New Falls Road, Fallsington, Pennsylvania 19054 

Philadelphia Yearly Meeting 


